
 
 

 
  

31st August 2016 

 
I write following your FOI request dated 10th August 2016 in which you request: 

 
This request relates to UK Legislation, specifically TM44 Air Conditioning Inspections.  
 
Q. Are you responsible for any buildings with more than 12kw of air conditioning present? 
Q. Who is the responsible person for ensuring that your buildings are inspected and reports lodged, please provide the name, 
address, and telephone number of the responsible person. 
Q. If your TM44 Air Conditioning Inspection Certificates are in place, what is their expiry date?   
Q. What was the order value of the works placed with the Company who undertook the work? 
Q. How many Certificates were produced? 
Q. Was the TM44 Inspector independent as required under the Regulations? 
Q. Name the Inspector Organisation. 

 

This request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

 

Regarding your request I can now inform you that I have completed my enquiries and that my reply 
on behalf of the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland is as follows. 

 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland does not hold this 

information. 
 

s16 of the FOI Act requires me to assist you if I can in seeking the information you are requesting.  To 

that end I respectfully suggest you contact Cleveland Police where this information may be held.  The 
Force’s website can be contacted by the following link, https://www.cleveland.police.uk/ 

 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland has a FOI complaints 

procedure. 

 
If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request a 

review by writing to:  
 

Mr Stephen Hodgson, Solicitor, Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland, Police 

Headquarters, Ladgate Lane, Middlesbrough, TS8 9EH or you can follow the complaints procedure 
found on our website at: www.cleveland.pcc.police.uk 

 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal to 

the Information Commissioner at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water 
Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 Website: 

www.ico.gov.uk 

 
There is no charge for making an appeal.  

 
 

https://www.cleveland.police.uk/

